
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

Maintenance Board Report
05.17.23

The month of May has been busy, with Spring concerts, school field trips and sports travels. 
      Last month we had bus inspections and the guys have been checking off some minor items 
on the list this month. The fuel injectors for bus #1 and #2 arrived the first part of this month. I 
have completed bus #1 and I am currently working on bus #2, which will have been completed 
before the board meeting. There are still a few more sensors that I need to order but both 
buses will be back on the road sunning bus routes. As soon as both buses are up and running, 
we will be returning the SISD bus to Thorn Bay. We greatly appreciate them working with us 
during this time and allowing us to utilize one of their buses.
      I am currently working with Weil-McLain tracking down rebuild parts for both the middle 
school gym boilers. The boilers were installed in 1987 and are in bad condition, mostly 
because of old age. Talking with my vendor he is not positive parts are even being made for 
that age and or series of boilers anymore. If parts cannot be found, there is a good possibility 
the district will need to purchase new boiler and have them installed before next school year. 
This is something the board needs to be aware of.
      Summer is quickly approaching, and I have put together a list maintenance jobs/need in 
the school district to be completed for this summer. I have worked with Chris on prioritizing 
the jobs that have the most need of attention. Parts lists have been compiled and I am 
ordering materials in preparation. We are looking forward to starting and accomplishing a lot 
this summer.
       If the board has any questions or concerns regarding maintenance, ground maintenance, 
fleet maintenance and or janitorial duties, please don’t hesitate to ask.

Daniel Nelson
Maintenance Director. 




